Becky Brodigan

Becky Brodigan came to Bowdoin in 2009 after ten years at Middlebury College where she was the
Director of Institutional Research and Assessment. As Vice President for Institutional Planning and
Assessment, Becky’s responsibilities include directing the Office of Institutional Research and providing
leadership, management and implementation of research and assessment activities in support of
planning and decision-making across the campus.

Becky grew up in northern Maine and has an undergraduate degree from the University of Maine and a
Master’s degree in Public Policy from The George Washington University in Washington, DC. She also
has worked at the Vermont State College system, Bentley University, Harvard University, University of
California, Berkeley and Cornell University in institutional research, facilities planning and enroliment
management.



